
KNOWSLEY CENTRAL 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

Our celebrations this week: 
 

• Well done to all of our classes who took part in the Easter egg competition, the time, effort 

and creativity was amazing to see. The winner of the competition was “ Mr McGregor's 

Vegetable Patch! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Class Juniper learnt how to say ‘Happy Easter’ in Spanish this week 

and coloured Easter eggs using the Spanish colour names. Well done 

Class Juniper! 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 31st March 2023  

 

FRIENDSHIP AWARD 

The pupils and staff are           

identifying acts of         

kindness  throughout the 

school. 

Our award winners this week 

are: 

Blossom:  Ariella 

Apple:      Logan  

Juniper:   Mason 

Maple:          Oscar J        

Willow:     Joseph           

Holly:         Jacob H       

Chestnut:  Lexi 

Mulberry:   Tyler    

Redwood:  Charlie 

Rowan :    Alfie  

 



CLASS OF THE WEEK  

HOLLY 
 

This week Class Holly have been celebrating the beginning of Spring and Easter. We had lots of 
fun watching our cress grow, making bird feeders and making Peter Rabbit characters for the 
eggs for the competition. 



PARENT INFORMATION  

This Weeks  

Attendance  

 % 

Blossom 94.0 

Apple 82.0 

Maple 94.0 

Juniper 90.0 

Willow 84.0 

Holly 88.0 

Chestnut 88.0 

Mulberry 94.0 

Redwood 90.0 

Rowan 90.0 

Whole School 89.4 

Holidays Dates 22/23 Date School Closes Date School re-opens 

Easter Holiday: Friday March 31st  2023 Monday 17th April 2023 

May half term Holiday: Friday 19th May 2023 Monday 5th June 2023  

Break up for Summer  Friday 21st July 2023  

SCHOOL HAIRDRESSER 

The hairdresser will be in school on Wednesday 19th April the 

cost will be £5 per haircut. If you would like your child to be put on 

the list please contact  Vicky . 

EASTER  FAMILY FUN DAY   

Thank you to everyone who came to our Easter Family Fun      

afternoon, we managed to raise  £317.60 which is fantastic. 

As we approach the Easter break, on behalf of all  the staff in school we would like to thank you for your 

continued support. The children have worked incredibly hard this term and you should be very proud of 

them. 

This Easter we are saying goodbye to two members of staff. Andy Tranter has been a valued member of 

our team for 9 years. He is leaving us to take up a new position as Class Teacher at Alt Bridge School. 

We would like to thank him for all of his hard work and wish him well in his new  role.  

We would also like to wish Ashleigh McDowell the very best of luck to her and her  family as she        

commences maternity leave. 

Have a lovely Easter!! 

EASTER HOLIDAYS- School closes for the Easter Holidays on Friday 31st March at 1.15pm and 

will re-open on Monday 17th April. 


